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Hello everyone, and welcome to
the ninth edition of the

NZ Credit Union Foundation
(NZICUF) newsletter.

NZCUF takes the responsibility for
managing the New Zealand
credit union movements
participation in “making a world
of difference in the lives of
millions of people across the
globe”.

The foundation (coupled with the
Colin  Smith  Memorial Fund—
CSMF) is tasked with promoting
credit unions and by offering
assistance in the development of
credit unions here in New
Zealand and further afield.

Part of the development of credit
unions is in the education of its
people. To that end in 2013
NZCUF in partnership with Credit
Union Foundation Australia
(CUFA) are staging a
Development Education Program
here in Auckland, New Zealand.

Issue Number Nine

KIWIDE 2013 Venve

KIWIDE 2013 will be facilitated by
Michael Beall from the States
along with support from NZCUF
and CUFA. Michael is the Chief
Executive Officer of National
Cooperative Business Association
in Washington DC.

This association helps co-
operatives strengthen their
businesses so they can better
serve their members and
transform the global economy.
These include:

. Education

. Co-op development
. Communications

. Public policy

. Member services

Save the date
18-22 Nov 2013



The Foundation team of
Selwyn Screen (CEO-NZCU
Employees CU)

Philippa Wills (NZCU Rotorua)
Paul Eves (NZCU Steelsands
CU)
Along with Margaret Fleming
and Sue Chua (NZACU) who
would like to take the fime to
thank you all for your much
needed support, and donations
and trust that it will continue as
the Foundation continues fo

develop in 2013.

Many thanks

The Team at NZCUF
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